
 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE BOARD No.22 
 

3rd September, 2018 

 

 

 

 Berger Projectiles 

The SARA Store has a limited number of boxes of 30cal 155.5 Bergers, available to 

members. Call the SARA Store on 8244 5533. 

At this time, there is still no word on when regular  

supplies will be available. 

 

 

 

 Projects happening at Lower Light  

 

 

 

 

 

 Repair of the bullet scoops in the Back-stop. 

The filling of sandbags was a roaring success with a great number being stockpiled 

for use, as required. Many thanks to all that attended. 

Another working Bee will soon be scheduled to re-locate the bags, into the bullet 

scoops. As always, you help will be most appreciated. 

 

 

 Fly Control 

Moves are a-foot to install giant fly-traps at Lower Light,  

to control the fly scourge.   

 

 

 

 500m Range Concept 

 

An additional 500m range has been proposed at 

Lower Light. 

This Range would serve as a sight-in/Blow-off range 

and also allow visitors to use the range in controlled 

environment.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 Gravel around the Accommodation Block 

More blue-stone has been dropped in the carpark to aid in controlling the mud and 

dust.  

 

  

Members Forum 

The next Members Forum has been scheduled for 6:30pm, 3
rd

 November, 2018. 

Items for discussion: 

 SARA State Team Funding  

 OPM Dates and the approval process 

 

 

 

 East v West competition 

The match is to be contested on 4
th

 November, 2019 

 

 SARA AGM Date 

The Meeting will be convened on Sunday 4
th 

of November, at 9am, prior to the East v 

West competition.  

 

 

 2019 Queens Date 

The date for the 2019 Queens Series has changed.  

It is now scheduled for 3
rd

 – 7
th

 July, 2019. 
 

 

 

 

Mark Tyler 

on behalf of the Board  

 

 

 


